
 
 

Essential Maintenance: 
 A52-A46 Saxondale Safety Improvements 

 
Traffic Management Bulletin 

 
We are carrying out essential maintenance work on the A52-A46 Bingham Interchange junction from  
13th August 2018 to late August 2018 we will start to install New Signs, High Friction Surfacing and 
reinstate Road Markings on the carriageways. 
 
This work is part of a package of essential maintenance work on the A1, A52 and A46. For further 
information, please visit: http://roads.highways.gov.uk/programmes/a1-a52-a46-trunk-roads-programme/ 
 

Date Closure Times 
 
Monday 13th and Friday 
17th August 

 
Northbound Exit Slip Road from the 
A46 Hard Shoulder Closure. There will 

be additional lane closures on 
Saxondale Roundabout to 
accommodate this work. 

 
Overnight from 
8pm to 6am 

 
Tuesday 14th and Tuesday 
17th August 

 
Southbound Exit Slip Road from the 

A46 Lane 1 Closure. There will be 
additional lane closures on Saxondale 

Roundabout to accommodate this work. 

 
Overnight from 
8pm to 6am 

 
Wednesday 15th to Friday 
17th August 

 
A52 Westbound Approach to 
Saxondale Roundabout from 

Bingham Lane 1 Closure. There will be 
additional lane closures on Saxondale 

Roundabout to accommodate this work. 

 
Overnight from 
8pm to 6am 

 
 
 
NOTE: Please note that all our planned road works are subject to change due to weather conditions or 
unforeseen circumstances.  
 
 
We apologise for any disruption; please plan ahead and allow extra time for your journey.  
For further information, please contact: 
 
 
Harold Shaw, Day time Public Liaison Officer 
Email:   harold.shaw@tarmac.com 
Mobile:  07484 029694 

 
Rob Johnson, Night time Site Supervisor for Highways England 
Email:     Robert.Johnson2@highwaysengland.co.uk 
Mobile:    07834 765876 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


